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Health Department
303 W. Chapel St. /Suite 2200/Dodgeville, W1 53533
Phone: (608) 930-9870/Fax: (608) 937-0501

Fall 2020
Dear Parent/Guardian:

The lowa County Health Department is working with your school district to provide
influenza (flu) vaccine to your student(s) this fall. Flu shots are available for school-
age children 4 -18 years old. Funding is provided by the Wisconsin Emergency
Preparedness Program and the Wisconsin Immunization Program as part of a mass
immunization exercise.

e Flu vaccine is FREE for all students ages 4-18 yrs., no insurance information is
needed
e Flu vaccine will be injectable only

Due to COVID-19, the lowa County Health Department will not be administering flu shots
at school this year. Instead, we will be holding drive-thru flu clinics at the Health and
Human Services Building located at 303 W. Chapel St. in Dodgeville.

Appointments are required.
Call (608) 930-9870 to schedule on the following Saturdays:

Saturday, October 10th - 9:30 - NOON
Saturday, October 17th - 9:30 - NOON

NOTE: Please try to arrive for your child’s drive-up appointment no more than 5 minutes
before their appointment time. Children will stay in the car for this appointment if able
however, a chair will be provided if a vaccine is needed to be given outside your vehicle.
Please refrain from coming to the clinic if you or your children are ill and have everyone
in your vehicle wear a mask. Remember to have your child wear clothing that will allow
us to have easy access to an upper arm/shoulder. You will be asked to wait for 15
minutes after your child’s injection.

Sincerely,

Debbie Siegenthaler RN, MSN
Director/Health Officer

lowa County Health Department
303 W Chapel St | Dodgeville, W1 53533 | Ph: 608.930.9870



